= - ?‘J - - - 3 A E
L1 o . q’l,. Id 4 , _.g L i =38 e 1 b o Ik i " e = - T = i 3 0 T ™, -
s ’M. : .}'iﬁd&g_ﬁp % A At b*ﬁfﬁ: By A NN AR | S IR ENT IR i B SR AR Mt e %' e,
L]

Date 4§ May 1988
Dear Professor,

It is time once again for you to let us know how we may best
meet your requirements for study space in Canaday Library for the next
academic year.

As a faculty member emeritus you have first priority in the
assignment of library carrels for as long as you wish to remain
academically active, Owing to the small number of carrels set aside
for faculty use, we must try to ensure that the available space 1is
utilized to the fullest. We, therefore, respectfully ask you to rill !
out the request slip printed below, clip it, and return it to us by 20
May 1988, Should we have no reply from you we shall have to assume
that you will have no use for a carrel during all or any part of the
1988-89 academic year. Of course, you could always reapply for a
carrel in the future with the assurance of first consideration.

We would like you to know that your presence and visibility in
the Bryn Mawr College Community is a coutinuing source of pleasure to
us all.

With very best wishes,

Richard C. Gonzalez
Chalir
Faculty Library Committee
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